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We hope you are all coping well in these difficult times. Do please contact 
any of us on the Committee if you need support in any way.


Regarding health and safety, at this stage we have decided on the following 
precautions for our monthly and small group meetings.


1)	 Please do not attend the meeting if you are at all unwell or running a 		
	 temperature.


2)	 We request masks and hand sanitiser to be used. If it is not 	 	 	
	 possible to wear a mask, please ensure good social distancing.


3)	 Scan the QR code if you have a cellphone.  It is inside the St John’s 	 	
	 	 building on the left hand side on the wall.


4)	 Everyone, without exception, is to sign their name in at the desk 	 	
	 as a record.


BUS TRIP TO MARINE RESERVE:

This has become too difficult due to Covid restrictions and not being able to 
get enough bookings in time to cover the cost. It has therefore been decid-
ed, with regret, to cancel the bus trip but we would consider it for next year. 
Refunds will be dealt with when we reconvene in November.


CHRISTMAS FUNCTION:

A booking has been made at Settlers in Waimauku for Thursday 9th Decem-
ber for our Xmas end of year luncheon. Please keep this date free! The cost 
will be $27.00 per head. Anyone requiring transport to this can be arranged 
closer to the date.


NEXT MONTHLY MEETING: 
There will be no meeting this October. The next meeting, hopefully, will be 
10.00am November 2nd.


From the Committee: Gloria Middleditch, Leigh
Kelly, Bev Silvester-Clark,Tony Silvester-Clark
Prue Townsend, Heather Hyland,
Janice McMurdo, Nigel Dempster, Doreen
Hogan.



	




